
22nd March 2024

Election of Parent Governor

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to inform you that James Ellison has nominated his services
as Parent Governor until March 2028.

Parent governors are welcomed as valued members of the team and
play a vital role in ensuring the governing board is aware of the views of
parents and the local community. He will represent the views of parents
when working with other governors and the Head of School, to promote
high standards and strategically develop the school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Bernadette Letissier
Chair of Governors




